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This is ridiculous. We've had perfectly safe and legitimate vote-by-mail in Oregon for 

over 20 years. There is absolutely no reason to question this system now, other than 

a shameful attempt to make it harder for people to vote. Another word for that is 

disenfranchisement. I strongly oppose measure SB-210. 


